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 Due to the lack of evidence in regard to substantial voter fraud by mail I strongly 

oppose this bill.  It will have substantial consequences for people who are unable to 

physically vote in person.  Mail in voting is secure and convenient and enhances 

democracy give the opportunity for more people to have a say in their government.  It 

is obvious Republicans who back the Trump agenda don't want people to vote 

because their issues are unpopular with a majority of voters, Republicans, 

Democrats, and Independents!  Republicans are unable to provide any evidence that 

voter fraud has been substantial enough to change the outcome of any election.  If 

the evidence exists, then provide it in a legal framework, not hearsay! 

 

Sincerely, 

George J. Relles 


